Dear Oregon Legislature,

House Bill 3197 deserves all of our
support. As a Licensed Substance
Abuse Counselor in Klamath County |
have seen the destruction caused by a
lack of resources set aside for Youth
whom are struggling from addiction. It's
time for our state to set aside funds to
be used in intelligent ways to help Youth.

Don’t you want our state to be
recognized as one that is committed in
progressive thoughtful ways? Most
would agree that Oregon has not
distinguished itself as a progressive
state in the world of Behavioral Health.
It's time.

Support HB3197!

Drew Brennan, Ph.D, LPC, CADCII
Siskiyou Counseling, PLLC
Klamath Falls, Oregon



